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         February 5, 2015 

 

 

Astrum Solar, Inc. 

8955 Henkels Lane 

Suite 508 

Annapolis Junction, MD 20701 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

 

At the request of the customer, we have submitted separate applications for each of the apartment buildings 

at Staunton Commons.  

 

Please withdraw the application submitted for CASE# 14-1121-EL-REN. 

 

If you have any questions or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

  

Sincerely,                                                                                     

                                  
Kenita Williams                                                                                      

Astrum Solar, Inc. 

410-353-4485 

SRECAdmin@Astrumsolar.com 

 

 

 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

2/5/2015 3:28:05 PM

in

Case No(s). 14-1121-EL-REN

Summary: Notice of withdrawal This document being filed to withdraw the initial application for
Leto Holdings' photovoltaic installation as a renewable energy resource in the state of Ohio
 electronically filed by Ms. Kenita  Williams on behalf of Astrum Solar and Leto Holdings, LLC.
and  James  Leadingham


